
 

 

You are invited to attend the inaugural Macro 
Social Work Student Symposium hosted by the 
students and instructors of the MSSW 
Introduction to Macro Social Work Practice 
course. This event is sponsored by the UTK 
College of Social Work. 
 
Posters from student research projects will be 
on display, including several projects in 
partnership with local nonprofits.    
 
Nonprofit and university representatives will 
be present to discuss macro research and 
service opportunities.  
 
Light refreshments will be served. 

Please join us! 
 
 

 

Email questions to  
Jayme Walters 

Jwalte22@vols.utk.edu 
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MONDAY, 
DECEMBER 2 

5:30-7:30 P.M. 

Strong Hall Atrium 


